
How to Participate:

& MAIL CALL

FOR CHICAGO
VETERANS

Honor Flight Chicago recognizes WWII, Korean War, and Vietnam
War Veterans with a day of honor and gratitude at their war memorials

in Washington, D.C. One of the best parts of the day is a surprise Mail
Call for the Veterans on the return flight to Chicago. Mail Call was

something that Veterans looked forward to when returning to camp –
The possibility of receiving a written letter from home!

Veteran Honor Flight 

Write a hand-written letter to a Veteran
(due by September 5th)
Come with us to the airport to welcome
the Veterans home on September 17th!

Join us this September to support the

LETTERS DUE: 9/5
FLIGHT DATE: 9/17

SIGN UP YOURSELF
AND YOUR GUESTS

FOR THE FLIGHT
RETURN


